“When we launched Leap Frog Tours 18 months ago, the Haywood
County Chamber of Commerce gave us a tremendous amount of
support and guidance. They connected us with community partners
who helped us get our business
off the ground, and that .
support has helped us thrive. y
\We were thrilled that the -~
Chamber named us the .
Business Start-Up Winner
of 2017. The grant money
we received from that
award was invaluable to
help us take our
business to the next
level. Leap Frog Tours
is a proud member of
the Haywood County
Chamber.”

— Kim Turpin

& Ann Smith,

Co-Owners,
Leap Frog Tours
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